Pleasant Township Meeting
26 March 2018

Meeting called to order at 8 PM by trustee Lynn Voth. Present were Lynn Voth,
Erin Mosiman and Phil Kimerer. James Mosiman was present.

Minutes for the 26 Feb meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer Report:

Beginning Bal General Fund: 7314461
Expenses 14829.86
End Bal Gen Fund 58314.75
End Bal Machind Fund 14969.49
Funds Available 7328424

Larry Buller, 1828 N Rock Rd was approved as the Township Fire Dept
Representative for Walton Fire Dist.

Open forum discussion centered around road tree trimming. Extensive discussion
about the extent of trimming and the different projects ahead and past that
require different equipment and effort to insure passable roadways in the Twp.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk



